
 

 

5th Grade Bike Ride Opt-Out 

Attention 5th Grade Parents: 

On Tuesday, April 29th, Conley’s 5th graders will be participating in our annual 5th Grade Bike Ride!  Bike Patrol Officers from TPD 
will be on campus to assist us with taking our 5th Graders on a course through Southwood during their special area time.  This is 
a special end of the unit ride reserved only for our 5th graders each year.  Students riding are encouraged to, if possible, bring 
their own bikes to school that day since we will not have enough bikes to accommodate every class for the ride. 

In order for your student to participate, they will need to pass a test to show us that they can: use the breaks on the bike to 
stop (no dragging feet), stop at stop signs, scan left-right-left for cars before turning, use hand signals before turning, use verbal 
cues.  Students must also have closed toe shoes and a helmet.  Students that are unable to complete these tasks will not be 
able to ride for our event, however, they will still be going off campus on a walking path during that time. 

If you would like to OPT-OUT your child from participating in this ride/walk, please sign below and return to your student’s 
teacher.  You ONLY have to fill this form out if you DO NOT want your student to participate.  Completed forms need to be 
turned in by FRIDAY, APRIL 25th. 

If you have any questions, contact Coach Vance (vanceb@leonschools.net) or Coach Kev (smithk8@leonschools.net). 

Student Name: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Homeroom: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Guardian Name: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Guardian Signature: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


